
 
 

 

DATE 

 

Dear  NAME 

 

On behalf of the Chambersburg Pistol & Rifle Club, I am extending an invitation to attend our annual 
State and Regional Pistol Matches. The Chambersburg Regional Match and Keystone Cup will be 
held Labor Day Weekend, August 29-31, 2025.  Our range will open for practice prior to the matches 
on August 27th.  

For any assistance with local accommodations, logistics of firearms, or questions for local rules or 
regulations, please contact me directly.  

Additionally, if you find your way here at any point during the year, our monthly matches are held the 
second Sunday of each month, March – November; you are welcome to join us at any time. 

Sincerely 

 

Kevin P. Greeley 
Secretary 
Chambersburg Pistol & Rifle Club 
703 283 8734 (personal mobile) 
chambersburgpistol@gmail.com 
 


